
Major Construction 
Work Near School

Work this week has started on the new Te Whare Hono O Tūwharetoa Building.  This is 
on Horomatangi Street, across the road from Room 12-15.

As work progresses, traffic management signage and amendments in the road layout, 
parking and speed zones will be changeable.   

The main access for heavy machinery will be on Horomatangi Street.  At times this will 
add to the congestion and difficulty in parking for pick up and drop offs. 

The traffic management plan has the safety of our students within it, but you may wish to 
consider pick up and drops off at another gate.

‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Panui / Newsletter
Term 2, Week 3



A huge thank you to our school 
community who supported the 

PTA cupcake sale last Friday. 
The PTA raised $1391 to go 

towards upgrading our sound 
system in the hall!

Look out for more information 
over the coming weeks about 

the PTA Disco, happening on the 
29th of of June



Diary Dates 
Week 4 Tuesday 16 May Year 3 Museum trip

Week 4 Wednesday 17 May Orienteering Tasters Y5/6

Week 4 Friday 19th May Values Day

Week 5-6 Tues 23 -Thurs 1st June Life Education  

Week 6 Tuesday 30 May Nga Kakano Biking.  Classes TBC

Week 6 Wed 31 May Nga Kakano Biking   Classes TBC

Week 6 Thurs 1 June Nga Kakano Biking.  Classes TBC

Week 6 Thursday 1 June Golf Tasters

Week 6 Friday 2 June Greening Taupo Day.

Week 8 Wednesday 14 June Orienteering Event Y5/6

Week 8 Thursday 29 June PTA Disco

Week 9 Wednesday 21 June Interschool Swimming Sports Y4/5/6 ACBaths

Week 10 Tuesday 27 June Girls Football Y4/5/6

Week 10 Friday 30 June Mid-Year Reports Come Home & Last Day of School

TERM 3 Monday 17 July Term starts

Kia ora whanau and caregivers,

As you know it is important that all students attend school regularly unless they are unwell or 
absent for a justified reason. As a school, many hours are spent on attendance and in classrooms 
teachers are working really hard to catch students up on learning activities they have missed out 
on due to absence. Please work in partnership with us by ensuring your child is at school on time 
every day. 
If your child is away for any reason please either text 022 104 6176 or phone 07 378 4389 and 
leave a message. If we have not heard from you an automated text/email will be sent. 
This will still occur even if your child is away for the 
same reason on concurrent days as it is a requirement 
that we get in touch with you each day of absence unless
 we have been informed of the number of days away.

Ngā mhi 
The Attendance Team



Dental message 

of the week

Next week at Kelly Club (Week 4)

         Lake Taupo Badminton

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9.30am

All ages and experience levels welcome
Racquets can be provided if needed
$5 per day, for first 3 playing days

Located at the Taupo Events Centre, 26 AC Baths 
Avenue

For further information contact:
Phoebe Liddle, President, 029 123 7419

phoebe97liddle@gmail.com
or

Vivienne Brown, Secretary, 027 257 2522

Local badminton club operating for over 40 years!  
Come and join us for good games, fun and 

laughter.

mailto:phoebe97liddle@gmail.com


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all 
students at taupō Primary School can access 

swimming lessons.
Email the office to book your space 

(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at taupō Primary School


